
Please do not decrease the budget for our Parks! 

Montgomery county has a legacy of great parks and facilities.  This was most evident as we needed to 

rely on our outdoor safe spaces during COVID restrictions.  Having safe places to walk and bike and play 

helped relieve some of the stress of each day.  Montgomery Parks continues to improve accessibility  by 

adding communication boards, ramps, a canoe/kayak loading ramp, and other modifications so that 

EVERYONE can enjoy our green spaces.  The county continues to add new programs to reach all citizens 

like Gardening for People with Disabilities.  Please do not decrease funding for our vital green spaces 

and amenities. 


